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Spartanburg Water System Commission Rescinds Drought Proclamation for Landrum 
Landrum customers no longer need to voluntarily restrict their use of water resources  
 

SPARTANBURG – At their recent meeting, the Commissioners of Public Works of the City of Spartanburg 
rescinded the drought proclamation they previously issued for customers in the Spartanburg Water 
System Landrum Service area.  

In the weeks following the issuance of the moderate drought proclamation by the Commission at their 
November 29 meeting, the Landrum area has received significant precipitation to the point that water 
supplies have been replenished. On January 11, 2024, the South Carolina Drought Response Committee 
met and officially declared the entire state as being “drought free.”  

Landrum customers can reach the Spartanburg Water Customer Experience team by calling the toll-free 
number – (877) 797-7773 – Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.  

 

ABOUT SPARTANBURG WATER: Spartanburg Water, an industry leading utility, is comprised of 
Spartanburg Water System and Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District. It serves a population of more than 
200,000 within Spartanburg County, as well as others in parts of Greenville, Union and Cherokee 
counties. With the help of its dedicated team of about 300 employees, each day it produces an average 
of 25 million gallons of drinking water and cleans 12 million gallons of reclaimed water for its customers 
and community. For more information on Spartanburg Water’s water quality efforts, visit us at 
spartanburgwater.org. 

### 


